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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Kat <katrharrison@gmail.com>

Sent: 15 July 2021 20:14

To: Menheniot Parish Clerk

Subject: Menheniot School Fireworks 

Good Evening  
 
Hope you are all keeping well,  
 
Menheniot PTA are planning for the fireworks to return to the village on the 13th November 2021 
restrictions allowing.  
 
We would like to request some help towards the cost of the fireworks in order to maximise the 
amount of funds raised for the school. All the funds raised will go towards coaches for school trips, 
IT and play equipment.  
 
I understand in previous years you have kindly donated £100.  
 
Our opportunities for fundraising have been limited recently so any support would be highly 
appreciated.  
 
I look forward to hearing your thoughts or any other information you require.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Kat Harrison 
Menheniot PTA Treasurer  
07912 868 801  


